
Leveraging field-based research and demonstration to promote forest farming 
adoption in the pacific northwest 
Forest farming systems are common in parts of the eastern U.S. but have yet to become popular in the 
Pacific Northwest.  This is likely due to a greater emphasis placed on timber production and significant 
opportunity for wild-foraged non-timber forest products in the region.  Nonetheless, there is fertile 
ground for forest farming systems such as log-grown specialty mushrooms and maple syrup production 
in the lush coastal forests.  Forest and farm owners are beginning to explore these practices, either as a 
hobby or to generate supplemental income.  In the last three years, WSU Extension has led or engaged 
in field-based research examining both systems and, in doing so, created multiple opportunities for 
hands-on workshops and demonstration.  This talk will examine how WSU Extension develops and 
maintains these opportunities, including funding mechanisms, and the benefits of immersing both 
Extension agents and landowners in the process of “learning by doing”.  
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